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NEWSLETTER
UPCOMING EVENTSTena koutou e te whānau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind regards,
Maurice Young
Principal

Matatau mo te ao    Learning for Life

JUNE
3rd    KINGS BIRTHDAY - SCHOOL CLOSED
4th    TEACHER ONLY DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED
6th    Photolife individual/Sibling Photos
7th    Photolife individual/Sibling Photos
7th    Y7/8 Table Tennis Zones
12th   Y7/8 Rippa Rugby Competition
13th   Y5/6 Football Zones
14th   Y5/6 & Y7/8 Book Battle Competition
21st    Y5/6 Trip to Joseph Musical
25th   Y5/6 Hockey Zones
27th   Y7/8 Hockey Zones
28th   MATARIKI - SCHOOL CLOSED

On Thursday 6th and Friday 7th June, Photolife will be taking Individual
and Sibling Photos. If you wish for your children to have a sibling photo,
please get your child to pick up a "Sibling Photo Request Form" from
the office if you have not already received one. This needs to be
returned to Mrs Cowsill in the office before Tuesday 5th June. Please
note that only school children can be in the Sibling Photos - sorry no
toddlers. 
Please ensure your child/children wear the correct full school uniform on
this day (no bright hair accessories or shoes). 

PHOTOLIFE

TEACHER ONLY DAY - TUESDAY 4TH JUNE
A reminder that our school will be closed on Tuesday 4th June for a
Teacher Only Day, as part of the NZEI Collective Agreement to support
curriculum changes introduced by the new government. Teachers will
be involved in Professional Development on this day and the school will
be closed for attendance. If you need to book care for your child, please
contact Kids Knection on kidsknection@outlook.com.

COVID & SICKNESS

KING'S BIRTHDAY
MONDAY 3RD JUNE

SCHOOL CLOSED

Have a great
long weekend!

TEACHER ONLY DAY
TUESDAY 4TH JUNE

SCHOOL CLOSED

There has been another surge in Covid cases in our community. We ask
that you continue to notify the school if your child tests positive for
Covid, with details of when symptoms started and the date of the
positive test result, so we can continue to notify those affected. To
ensure the wellbeing of all, children and staff should stay at home if they
are feeling unwell (coughing, sneezing, runny rose, headache etc). Any
people presenting with symptoms of sickness at school (students or
staff) will be asked to return home and contact their doctor if necessary.

JULY
1st     Y7/8 Chess Zones
5th    Term 2 Ends at 2:15pm

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS
22nd  Term 3 Starts at 8:50am
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https://marinaview.schooldocs.co.nz
Username: marinaview 
Password: mvs
Please refer to the link here for more information:
SchoolDocs Information for the Community
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Lunch orders are available Mondays, Thursdays
Friays:
MONDAY – PIZZA
THURSDAY – SUBWAY
FRIDAY - SUSHI
Order before 9:00 am on day of delivery. To order
please register an account at
www.lunchonline.co.nz and click on 'Login' then
'Create an Account.

$0.00
$13.00
$21.00
$30.00
$13.00
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MASSEY HIGH SCHOOL OPEN NIGHT 
Monday 10th June 2024
3.30pm to 5.30pm OR 6.30pm to 8.30pm
Meet in the Bruce Ritchie Performing Arts Centre for the
Principal’s address

COMMUNITY NOTICES

SCHOOL POLICIES

SPARE CLOTHES REMINDER
Please ensure all children have a spare
change of clothes in their bag, especially
during winter months when they may get
wet or muddy.  If your child has been given
a spare set of clothes from sick bay, please
ensure these are washed and returned to
the office asap.

LUNCH ORDERS 

UNIFORM ORDERS
A reminder Marina View School uniforms are ordered
online at:
https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina
-view-school
PLEASE ENSURE EACH ITEM IS NAMED CLEARLY

TERM 2 EXTRACURRICULAR
ACTIVITY FEES

Year 1          Team Scott
Year 2         Team Ashford
Year 3/4    Team van Beek
Year 5/6    Team Oldham
Year 7/8    Team Phillips
A reminder that you can view your financials on your
child's Hero page using your login to Hero.

A huge thank you to Fraser Dental for their very
generous donation of toothbrushes for our Year
8 students.

IMPORTANT NOTICE: RANGITOTO OUT OF ZONE ENROLMENTS
Entry for the next new cohort of 2025 Year 9 students joining
Rangitoto College will be restricted. For 2025, Rangitoto
College will accept enrolment applications in Priority 2, 3, 4
and 5 at Year 9 only. Please refer to the website below for
futher information:
https://www.rangitoto.school.nz/enrolments/enrolment-
planning/

PTA NEWS

Thank you to Woolworths in
Glenfield for sponsoring our
sausages for the AIMS Rippa
Rugby Team Hot Dog Fundraiser
this week.

We are very excited to be running our Whittaker's
Chocolate Fundraiser again. This is normally our
biggest fundraiser of the year. More information
will come out shortly. If any parents are available
to help with preparing the chocolate boxes for
distribution please let us know by emailing
mvspta@hotmail.co.nz

MOVIE NIGHT - SAVE THE DATE!
Friday 5th July, 6:30pm.
Inside Out 2 is the movie.
Limited tickets available. 
Ticket includes a junior popcorn.
More information to come!

WHITTAKER'S CHOCOLATE FUNDRAISER

THANK YOULOST PROPERTY
We are still accumulating a large amount of lost
property, including jumpers. If your child has lost a
uniform item please email Kim Cowsill on
kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz who will check if it
has been handed in. Please name ALL items that
come to school so they can be returned if lost.
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Our Year 7/8 Girls and Boys Football Teams travelled
to Huapai Domain to compete in our North West 9
aside zone tournament on Tuesday, 21 May.
Both teams played 3 pool games - boys winning all 3
matches and our girls team winning 1 game and
having 2 drawn games.
Both teams made it through to post pool games -
with girls losing in a penalty shootout and our boys
coming 3rd.
Many thanks to Mr Sharma for coaching the boys
team and to our parents who offered transport and
supported both teams throughout the day.
Rhonda Sowter
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SPORTS
YEAR 7/8 FOOTBALL ZONES

Both our Year 7/8 Girls and Boys Basketball Teams
traveled to The Trusts Stadium on Tuesday 28th
May to compete in the North West Tournament.
Our girls team were unbeaten in pool play ending
up in 4th position - a very good result.
Our boys team were also unbeaten in pool play
winning their quarter final comfortably, then
winning their semi final in a nail biter, and losing
the final 18-14 to a very good ACG team.
Many thanks to Sandra Nairn for scoring
throughout the day and the group of parents who
provided transport and supported our teams.
Ashleigh Phillips and Rhonda Sowter

YEAR 7/8 BASKETBALL ZONES 

YEAR 8 CAMPYEAR 8 CAMP
totara springs 14-17 maytotara springs 14-17 may
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Last Thursday night, our senior choir and talented musicians from MVS, played and sang a concert at to
celebrate New Zealand Music Month. It was held at the Te Manawa Library in Westgate. Kelly Mowberry
and Rania Kang, shone as the super soloists of the night, and there were other children who took the mic
confidently. Paloma Vega, Janae Zou, Prasha Tahal, Maria Pino, Vanessa Kang, Lennox Nimolota Johnson,
Chloe Chang, Emma, Tiya, Zoey and Palu.  
They were all awesome, and Mrs Sinclair and Mrs Munro are very proud of them all.
They were joined by fabulous Entertainer, Karl Perigo and Marian's Ukulele Group, the MUGs.
Our super talented students included: Rania Kang - Bass, Ethan Chen - Drums, James Hunt - Ukulele,
Cyrus Woods - Electric Guitar, Eliana Wei - Flute, and Aleesha Kiing - Harp. ex MVS students Aiyana
Nimolota Johnson and Elijah Anderton also joined us and made the night special by being there too.
Thanks to everyone who helped us get there. 
Mrs Sinclair
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The Imagineers and Imaginteurs are painting their Whirlygig Birds today. They have to paint them the
right colours for NZ native birds. There has been a lot of new learning in making them - using the tools,  
sanding, finishing, and of course patience and stickability to get the job done. All good fun! Mr Gover said
it’s the best activity that he has done with students so far.
Colin Gover

TECHNOLOGY
IMAGINEERS

NZ MUSIC MONTH CONCERT

mailto:office@marinaview.school.nz
mailto:office@marinaview.school.nz
http://www.marinaview.school.nz/
http://www.marinaview.school.nz/


Marina View School    
97-99 Marina View Drive, 
West Harbour, Auckland, 0618  

P   (09) 417 0007    
E    office@marinaview.school.nz  
W  www.marinaview.school.nz   

Marina View School Newsletter30th May 2024  I   Issue 8

yummy fruit school 
sticker promotion

Marina View School has signed up to the Yummy Fruit School Sticker Promotion. It’s easy to
participate and our school will be in to win a share of $200,000 free sports gear for the school.

https://www.yummyfruit.co.nz/schools/
To download and print off your sticker sheet please visit: 

step 1:

step 2:

Shop at your local New World, Pak’n Save and participating Four Square stores. 

Purchase Yummy apples, either bags with cut-out labels or individual apples with Yummy
stickers. One cut-out label is worth 10 apple stickers. 

Place the Yummy stickers on Sticker Collection Sheets and the cut-out labels on Cut-Out
Label Collection Sheets

Bring your completed sticker sheets to the school office who will collect these and send off
to the Yummy Fruit Company by the 22nd of October, 2024. Your Yummy stickers will then
be converted into a winning share of the $200,000 sports prize pool.

The more you collect, the more sports gear you get so get going and start collecting your
Yummy cut-out labels and stickers now!

step 3:

step 4:
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Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain
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MARINA VIEW SCHOOL MAUNGA MOMENT

Room 7 ~ Maunga Moment ~ 
Mana and the Zones of Regulation

In Room 7 we have been learning about the four
Zones of Regulation. We can sort all of the
emotions we feel into the Zones and can help
regulate our response by knowing what to do to
help ourselves. We are learning to feel confident
and empowered, and be resilient, just like our
favourite storybook character, Gerald the Giraffe
from ‘Giraffe’s Can’t Dance’ by Giles Andreae.

‘In the Green Zone I feel helpful and look clean. I
hear laughter and it feels brilliant and incredible. I
feel in control and involved in learning.
Sometimes it feels like silence and respect. I feel
good. 
When I am in the Yellow Zone I feel embarrassed
and frustrated. I look shy and annoyed and nasty
and selfish. I like to have a long walk and a hug. 
When I am in the Blue Zone I feel embarrassed
and exhausted. I look down and sad. I can be
comfortable and creative to feel better. 
In the Red Zone I feel instantly disappointed and
mad. I look red and scary. I can do skipping rope
to help.’
Dylan, Rm 7

Room 21 created recipes using our Maunga
Dispositions as ingredients. We did this for
instructional writing.

Room 21 ~ Maunga Moment ~ 
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Thank you to Aurora Li's family, who have kindly
purchased & donated two books in Chinese to
the library. They are 'Monday' & 'Tuesday' from
the Worst Week Ever series, by Eva Amores. The
English books are very popular & we're excited to
have them available for our Chinese speaking
students. 

LIBRARY DONATION

YEAR 7/8 TECHNOLOGY
In Technology, the Year 7 & 8 students have been working on a STEAM focused project about New
Zealand in 2150 AD. They have been collaboratively creating a home for their family out in the country,
which involves building a house, furnishing it, setting up their own power supply, water pump, cook on a
wood stove, and gardens to grow their own food.
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